
 
 

Memorandum 
May 9, 2023 

 
 
To:  File 
 
From:  Mike Turcott, Transportation Planning Specialist 

 
Subject: TR-220748 – South King Fire  

Completion of Grade Crossing Protective Fund (GCPF) Project 
Weather Station 
  

On Jan. 26, 2023, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC) awarded a 
GCPF grant totaling $7,377.10 to South King Fire & Rescue to fund purchase of a weather station 
and accessories for its hazardous materials unit.  
 
On May 5, 2023, South King Fire & Rescue submitted reimbursement documents to UTC staff, 
which verified that the project was completed according to the specifications outlined in the order 
approving the grant.  
 
Please close this docket.  
 
 
 


